TENNESSEE REGULATORY AUTHORITY
460 James Robertson Parkway
Nashville, Tennessee 37243-0505

February 1, 2006

Mr. John Walrath

High Country Wireless
151 Meadowview Drive
Boone, NC 28607

RE: Approval of the Paging Interconnection Agreement Negotiated by BellSouth
Telecommunications, fnc. and High Country Wireless, Inc. Pursuant to
Sections 251 and 252 of the Telecommunications Act of 1996, Docket No.
06-00002

Dear Mr. Walrath:

On January 6, 2006, BellSouth filed a Paging Interconnection Agreement between
BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. ("BellSouth") and High Country Wireless, Inc.
("High Country"), Docket No. 06-00002, requesting approval.

Upon review of the filing it was determined that High Country Wireless, Inc. is not
registered as a business with the Tennessee Secretary of State.

Please provide information regarding the actions being taken by High Country to obtain
certification from the Tennessee Secretary of State to do business in Tennessee. If High
Country has previously registered with the Tennessee Secretary of State, please provide
of copy of that certification.

It is requested that this information be provided no later than 2:00 p.m. on February 15,
2006, and that you reference Docket No. 06-00002 on the response. In accordance with
the TRA rules submit either (1) thirteen written copies of your response, or (2) four
written copies and an electronic version. Should you have any questions regarding this
request, please contact Lewis De Board at (615)741-2904, extension 219.

Sincerely,

Darlene Standley, Chief '
Utilities Division
Telephone (615) 741-2904, Toll-Free 1-800-342-8359, Facsimile (615) 741-5015
www.state.tn.us/tra
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